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Thank you for considering legislation regarding untraceable "ghost guns".   

 

We commonly have laws that restrict our liberties to benefit the community (ie: 

seatbelts and motorcycle helmets).  In the context of a rise in self-inflicted gun 

violence/suicide, accidental discharge of a weapon, crime, and gun violence, it is 

critical that we restrict ghost guns.  Like a sawed off shotgun, a ghost gun has no 

legitimate need to exist.  It is a way for people who should NOT have a gun to get a 

gun that can cause critical harm to self or others without the reasonable background 

checks in place now. 

 

Please consider supporting HB 2005 and restrict the creation, transfer, possession, 

and use of untraceable weapons. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

Joseph Neron, OD  


